
From: Tuite Lynne [mailto:12lT@a0l.com] 
Sent: Friday, October 08, 2010 3:57 PM 
To: Fuller, Margo 
Subject: Commission Resignation 

Margo, 

I am sending this letter to you, as I have no other contact info for Councilmember 
McAustin. Please make sure she sees it ... 

Many thanks, 

Lynne 

Dear Councilmember McAustin, 

After much thought and deliberation, plus a realistic assessment of my commitments for 
the year ahead, I am regretfully submitting my resignation from the Pasadena 
Commission on the Status of Women. 

Having finally launched the All Saints Church Time Bank, a long-time dream and full- 
time job for the year ahead, as well as attempting to balance home, family and health 
issues, it is clear I must give up some of the things I care about deeply. 

The City of Pasadena is very dear to me, and I am especially honored by your 
appointment of me, Margaret, as I think you are one of the bright lights in this city's 
future. 

Please call on me if there is any way I can be of help to you. 

Best wishes for continued success, 

Lynne Tuite 


